
2006 Section C-1A Conclave 
September 8-10, 2006 

Camp Wilderness, Park Rapids MN 
By: Brent Beste, Section Vice Chief 

 
Do you enjoy going to the north woods, but not going back to school?  Well, what if told 
you that there was a way to get out of town and away from school for a weekend after 
just getting back and still enjoy the wilderness of northern Minnesota.  Then the 2006 
Section Conclave is the place for you.  There will be a lot of great activities to choose 
from including a fantastic brotherhood bash, great leadership training, Buckskin Games, 
and much of the stuff you do at summer camp.  This weekend will be full of fellowship 
with people from all over Minnesota, North Dakota, South Dakota, Wisconsin, and more.  
This weekend provides everyone that attends a unique experience that they will not get at 
any other OA event during the year.  These experiences will provide many opportunities 
whether it is helping your lodge put on one of the events or playing a game of cards with 
somebody from another lodge.  It will be a great time up at Camp Wilderness near Park 
Rapids Minnesota in the North Woods (you can even come dressed up as your favorite 
lumber jack).  Everyone will be in tents for this conclave so come prepared for an old 
fashioned good time.  The cost will be $25.00 if postmarked by August, 25 and $35.00 
after that. 


